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MARIT STILES
MPP DAVENPORT


Build the Davenport Greenway Now
To the Legislative Assembly of Ontario:

WHEREAS the Davenport Greenway – a pedestrian and cycling path that would run under the current GO Barrie Line - was scheduled to be completed by Metrolinx in 2024 but has yet to break ground.
WHEREAS a pedestrian access point to the Greenway at Lappin Avenue and Antler Street was included in the original project design but was removed without public consultation from the community in new renderings.
WHEREAS residents are in favour of expanding public transit infrastructure but are fed up and frustrated waiting for the community benefits that Metrolinx promised when the Davenport Diamond was proposed more than 5 years ago.
THEREFORE, the undersigned, petition the Legislative Assembly of Ontario to: demand that Metrolinx proceed with tendering the Davenport Greenway project and provide ongoing, open, and transparent communication about the completion of the project; revise the design to include the Antler-Lappin connection; and hold Metrolinx accountable to project completion dates so that residents can actually look forward to the community benefits they have already waited too long to enjoy.
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